
  November 22, 2022 

A Regular Meeting of the Board of Delta County Road Commissioners was held on Tuesday, November 

22, 2022, at 3:30 p.m. at the Main Office, 3000 32nd Avenue North, Escanaba, Michigan.  

 

Chairman Aschbacher called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m., followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

     PRESENT:   Commissioner Dennis Stanek, Commissioner Mark Asselin, Chairman Aschbacher, 

                         Commissioner Dustin Stempki & Vice-Chairman Bjork 

     ABSENT:    None    

     Chairman Aschbacher moved to approve the agenda as printed. 

     Chairman Aschbacher moved to approve the minutes of the November 8th, 2022, Regular Meeting  

      as proposed.  

Manager Jody Norman gave a brief admin update: 

Jody summarized the recent legislative updates. Jody informed the Commissioners that the State 

Auditor has started the Road Commission’s 2022 Audit. On the MDOT system the crew has been 

brushing between Breezy Point & Ford River. Commissioner Asselin asked for an update on Highline, 

Jody stated they are still working within the County, but believes they’ll be finishing up for the Winter 

soon. There was also discussion on the ongoing deer issue. 

It was moved by Commissioner Asselin, seconded by Commissioner Stempki to approve Bills Payable 

Voucher No. 2610 in the amount of $244,117.04 & Payroll Voucher No. 69171 in the amount of 

$76,751.08. 

Roll Call Vote: 

Vice-Chairman Bjork – Yes 

Chairman Aschbacher – Yes 

Commissioner Asselin – Yes 

Commissioner Stanek – Yes 

Commissioner Stempki – Yes 

 

County Board Liaison John Malnar gave an update on the County. 

 

 

There being no further business to come before the board at this time, Chairman Aschbacher moved to 

adjourn the meeting at 4:02 p.m. 

 

________________________________             ________________________________                                  

Bob Aschbacher, Chairman               Samantha Grau, Deputy County Clerk  

 


